Minutes of Meeting of Roseland Neighbourhood Development Plan (NDP) Management Team
Veryan Sports and Social Club, 10 am on Monday 19th August 2013
Present: John Adams, Colin Hastings, Jon Smith (Chair), Paul Mace, Graham Webb  plus (for part of the meeting - David Hubbard)
Agenda Items:

1. Minutes
· The Minutes of the meeting of 12th August were adopted unanimously as a correct record.

2. Matters arising from Minutes
· None.

3. Volunteers
· We had emailed the list of volunteers from the Summer Events. JS will phone them and, if appropriate, we can schedule a meeting with them.

· JA needs to check the email addresses we have and attempt to fix any that are incorrect.  
4. Website
· JA reported that an improved version of the website has been produced and that the MT will be able to check it before the SG meeting on Wednesday. 
5. Consultancy
· JS reported that he had not yet been able to speak to Jo Widdecombe. He will contact her as soon as possible. She and we need to get on the same wavelength as soon as possible and agree how best to move forward.    

· JA noted that we have as much information as we will have for constructing Questionnaire 2, the key urgent action in the next few weeks. There was a discussion of the process for producing Q2 and the key message that ‘This is your 1 chance to influence the Future of the Roseland.’
6. Maps and Businesses etc
· There had been a request from GW that businesses/developments etc be put on maps (on a Parish by Parish basis). DHu had also produced a list of businesses, clubs etc for St Just.

· We agreed that we would take the matter to the SG meeting on Wednesday (under AOB).
7. Analysis of Summer Events
· CH will give a summary at the Wednesday SG meeting.

· Several issues have been raised, some of which can be dealt with through a planning approach and some which clearly cannot. 
8. Next Letter to the Community
· JS proposed that we begin considering another letter to the community (delivered by hand but also through the various electronic channels we can use).
· CH thought that we need to consider what needs communicating in the ‘pre-Questionnaire phase’.    
9. AOB
· PM thought that we should emphasize that ‘it’s about the community’ rather than just landscape.

· It was agreed that we need to get the consultant and the SG together for ½ day asap to generate a common view.
THE MEETING CLOSED AT 12.00 NOON. 

